
Public education and outreach efforts 
The City’s public education and outreach efforts include but not limited to: Information about 
Stormwater on its public access channel (Ch21) and website, Information booths at the city’s Earth Day 
in April, Pacific Days in July, and during the Recycling Collection Event in September. Most new 
construction projects go through a pre-application process. During that process the property 
owner/developer is made aware of the stormwater design requirements (current approved King County 
Manual). Property owners are encouraged to utilize low impact development, if it is feasible. This will 
change to require to prove that low impact development is not feasible, prior to choosing other 
methods. Activities on the property are required to use best management practices. 


